

TERM 1 : FRIDAY 2 MARCH 2018









JUNIOR ASSEMBLY

Last Friday, three of our Junior violin students, Elaine Wang, Stratos Demertjis and Anne Bunch performed at the P-2 assembly.

They each performed a solo piece, and then concluded with a piece all together, accompanied by their string tutor Mr Ehab Ibrahim, on the cello. All students performed very well, and it was a great chance for them to perform for their younger peers, and an excellent opportunity for them to gain confidence and experience in their solo performance practice.

Well done string players!

Byron Mark

Ensembles Manager